Lower Cato Falls Disc Golf Course Project Sponsorship Form



Dear Potential Sponsor,

On behalf of Manitowoc County Public High Schools, Manitowoc County Parks Department, Manitowoc County Transition Advisory Committee, Discover Eastern Wisconsin Disc Golf, and The Chamber of Manitowoc County, please consider this request to sponsor a hole or bench/table on the Lower Cato Falls Disc Golf Course. The enclosed course map marks the 18 holes under construction throughout the park. Up to eight holes will be handicapped accessible by providing a five-foot wide compacted gravel path. See included brochure and score card for additional information.

Your sponsorship will cover the cost of any repair work and maintenance required for the next five years. The course, tables, and benches have been built by high school students in special education programs in Manitowoc County under the guidance of Manitowoc County Parks Department.

Our offer to advertise your organization on the course includes the following package:

- Hole Sponsorships: \$500 per course hole your 6" x 6" message by tee area, and a complementary t-shirt, hat and wristband.
- Bench or Picnic Table Sponsorships: \$250 per bench/table your 6" x 6" message on bench/table, and a complementary t-shirt, hat and wristband.

Support and participation of organizations like yours helps make projects like the disc golf course come to reality. High school representatives in your area are contacting organizations to answer questions about this school-community partnership project and to request a sponsorship. A receipt will be provided. All monies will be forwarded to Manitowoc County Parks Department.

Sincerely,

Students and Staff

Brillion, Lincoln, Reedsville, Two Rivers, and Valders High Schools

Please contact one of the following staff members in your area to sponsor a disc golf course hole or bench/table:

Brillion – Angie Bielinski Office: 756-9238 ext. 1050 Email: abielinski@brillion.k12.wi.us

Lincoln – David Koenig Office: 683-4861 ext. 6159 Cell: 323-2810 Email: koenigd@mpsd.k12.wi.us

Reedsville – Lisa Sromek Office: 754-4345 Email: lsromek@reedsville.k12.wi.us

Two Rivers – Don Koeser Office: 793-7160 Email: koesedon@trschools.k12.wi.us

Valders – Tracie Wurm Office: 775-9500 ext. 5012 Email: twurm@valders.k12.wi.us

Please contact the following individuals for additional information regarding the disc golf course construction:

Manitowoc County Parks Department – Adam Backus Office: (920) 683-4189 Email: adambackus@co.manitowoc.wi.us

Discover Eastern Wisconsin Disc Golf - Jim Van Lanen Jr. Office: (920) 629-9997 Email: discgolf@discoverwisc.com